
 
 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to take this moment to say a special THANK YOU to all the 

churches that came down to meet with our Executive Director and tour our 

facilities.  Wonderful conversations were had and future endeavors are on the 

horizon! 

Pastor Kirk Nave @ Braddock Street Methodist Church 

Larry Hardesty @ Brucetown United Methodist  

Reverend Steve Melester @ Burnt Factory United Methodist Church 

Reverend Webster Gibson and Youth Pastor Martin Gieger @ Christ Episcopal 

Pastor Chad Wilham @ Heritage Baptist Church 

Becky @ Market Street Methodist Church 

Pastor Kraig Bishop and Lexi @ New Life Christian Church 

Elder Tim White & Elder Nick Horton 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR TIME! 

Thanks to all our In House Visitors in May 
 

 

 

 

 

For our induction run, to be followed by many more to come every 4th 

Monday of the month, 6 boxes of food were distributed to families at 

Emmanuel! 

Emmanuel United Methodist Church Food Drive 

19 Families were served /79 individuals.  We partner with a neighborhood 

woman  and she distributes the gifts of food.  This is a monthly donation  

every 4th Saturday of the month. 

May Summary 

• Food Pantry 

served 282 

households/873         

Individuals 

• Clothing House 

served 56 

children,42 

families 

• Finance assisted 

79 clients which 

came to 

$16,127.15 in aid 

• Volunteer         

Assistance for 

May was 355    

moments of kind 

hearts donating 

time 

  

• CCAP BIKE 

TOUR 2021—

sign up to 

ride/become a 

sponsor on 

website for the 

ride of your life! 

  

• Donation Needs: 

-Men’s /Women’s 

Summer Clothes 

& shoes 

-Children’s  

summer clothes & 

shoes 

-Tents/Sleeping 

Bags & Tarps 
  

  

 May Mount Falls Food Delivery Highlight 

5/8/21 Clothing Giveaway was a success once again.  We were able to serve 

90 people in our community with clothing due to the donations from our 

community. 

 May Community Clothing Giveaway  

Happy  Spring! Turnout was outstanding for the Spring Fling Outreach with 

Our Health. We gave out 15 prepared boxes of food & 5 boxes of diapers to 

families.  Thank you to the Winchester Rescue Mission for inviting CCAP. 

 Rescue Mission Spring Fling w/Our Health 
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What’s in the News! 
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WE GOT OUR TRUCK! 

We got our Truck!  

 Thank you to  WINC FM Radio Station & Ganley Chevrolet of Aurora, IL. Also a 

giant  Thank You also for your $5,000.00 donation to fill the truck with goodies 

for our cause to assist our community! 

 Firewood Season 2020-2021 Wrap Up 

2020-2021 season is wrapped up, time for a review!  

A new record for deliveries was set!  

  

The firewood team cut, split and delivered 124 truck loads to CCAP. We  averaged 

a load a day for the 4 month season.  This brings our 12 year history to 911 loads.   

Blessings to all who helped to warm the hearts and hands of those in need! 

  

 - The Woodchuck Team! 

  

 

 

Let everything you 

say be good and 

helpful, so that your 

words will be an 

encouragement to 

those who hear them.  

 

Ephesians 4:29, NLT  

  

 

CCAP Bike Tour 2021 

Saturday Aug 28, 2021  

  Click the Register button on our 

website under Upcoming Events! 

 

June Clothing Giveaway   

Friday, June 2 from  

10 AM-1 PM @ Va Ave School 

 

          Food Giveaway 

Saturday, June 19, 2021    

@ CCAP from 10 AM-12 PM 

  

 

 Upcoming Events 


